
 

 

  

 

President Update – March 2023 

  

Dear members, dear colleagues, 

 

It is a great pleasure for me to announce that, as agreed in our latest strategic plan, we have 

recently appointed an Executive Director, her name is Soazig Daniel, she has got great 

experience in the medical association management field and will be accompanying the 

development of the SECEC. 

Indeed, we feel that there is great potential for our association to continue to grow and offer 

the best educational and networking opportunities to our members and partners. 

 

I am also glad to say that together with the Qualification Committee, we have been working on 

the development of a SECEC Board Certification. Stay tuned for more information, it will start 

at our annual congress in Munich in 2024. 

This new certification will allow all shoulder and elbow specialists interested in reaching the 

highest standards to obtain peer recognition for their expertise. 

 

I encourage all SECEC members to take part in this great initiative which will bring us all 

together around one common goal: To ensure high performance standards of shoulder and 

elbow surgery in Europe. 

 

This is what SECEC stands for! 

Thank you for being part of this great scientific community,  

With best regards, 

 

  

Philippe Collin 

SECEC President 
 

  

https://www.linkedin.com/in/soazig-daniel-b723215a/
https://www.secec-essse.org/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sececessse
https://www.facebook.com/sececessse
https://www.instagram.com/sececessse/

